
to your new schoolto your new school
WELCOME TK & KINDER

TK & Kinder students are invited to join their
parents and meet their new teacher and

future friends, and to get comfortable with
their classroom while parents discuss

expectations for the 2024-2025 school year!

Friday, August 9th  |  11:00am - 12:30pm


